FDP Foundation Policy on Gifts and Memorial Donations July 2014

The FDP Foundation is an organization created to serve the needs of the Federal Demonstration Partnership and its members. In the course of its operations, the Foundation may wish to recognize the contributions of individual FDP members, to support those individuals in a period of illness or injury, or to commemorate the special work an individual performed for the FDP. The Chair of the FDP Foundation is thus empowered to make arrangements for flowers or other appropriate gifts on behalf of the FDP in an amount up to \$125. All such donations will be reported to the FDP Foundation Board of Directors. The Chair is also empowered to provide memorial donations on behalf of the FDP in an amount up to \$250. In all cases, the Chair has the authority to make gifts or memorials in higher amounts with the approval of the Board of Directors.